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Look to Jesus.
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Events Diary�
�
August�
�
Sat�
4th�
8.45am�
Walking Group�
�
September�
�
Sat�
1st�
8.45am�
Walking Group�
�
Fri-Sun�
7th-9th�
2-4pm�
Heritage Open Days�
�
Sat�
8th�
7pm


for 7.30pm�
“Blast from the Past”


Entertainment by Nicky Markham & Evening Meal�
�
Sat �
29th �
2.00pm�
National Day of Prayer & Praise at Wembley�
�
Sun�
30th�
10am�
Harvest Festival


Back to Church Sunday�
�












Regular Events





Open Church – 1st, 3rd & 5th Wednesdays 10am-4pm


St Aidan’s Art Group – Mondays 12.45pm


Choir Practice – Thursdays 7pm/7.45pm 


FairTrade Stall – last Sunday of the month


St. Aidan’s Men’s Group – 1st Weds of the month 


St. Aidan’s Ladies Guild – monthly meetings 


St Aidan’s Flower Group – Fridays 7.30pm


Knitwits – Fridays 2pm 





�





The FairTrade Stall will be in the hall after the Service today





Traidcraft is a Christian-based organisation and what we believe is at the heart of our desire to see justice for poor people. In the 19th century, the church played a central role in bringing an end to the slave trade. Its role in making fair trade the widespread and well-known phenomenon it is today has been no less significant. For many years it was the lone voices of Christians holding a Traidcraft stall in their church and asking for fair trade in their supermarkets who were the backbone of the growing Fairtrade movement.Today, fair trade is a global movement, well-established in the mainstream and available in many shops and outlets, and for that we thank God. It truly is transforming the lives of millions of poor people. But the job is not done! The church's role is as significant today as it ever was as dedicated fair trade organisations like Traidcraft fight to bring the benefits to those who need it the most and to expand fair trade into new areas. 





























       






































     Contact Us








Vicar


Rev Michael Read


26 Heywood Hall Road


Heywood, OL10 4UU


Tel: 01706 360693 vicar@staidan.org.uk 





Churchwardens:


Malcolm Bywater


168 Bury New Road, 


Heywood 


Tel: 01706 623546


malcolm@staidan.org.uk





John Tolley


11 Binns Nook Rd., Syke


Tel: 01706 527973


john@staidan.org.uk





Verger & Deputy Churchwarden


Ronnie Ogden


22 Ashley Close


Tel: 01706 630651





Hall Bookings


Andrew Huxley


4 Birchfield Drive


01706 658206


andrew@staidan.org.uk





PCC Secretary 


Ann Montgomery


5 Briar Close, Norden


Tel: 01706 359869


ann@staidan.org.uk





Treasurer:


Debra Buckley


14 Broadhalgh Road,


Tel: 01706  647703


debra@staidan.org.uk





St. Aidans Church


Sudden, Rochdale





St. Aidan’s Cof E Parish Church 


Manchester Rd Rochdale OL11 2EL


Vehicular Access OL11 3NH


www.staidan.org.uk








�





              Anthems





Be Known To Us In Breaking Bread                    


O Taste and See                            


             Vaughan Williams


                         


                        











Weekly Services


Sundays:


10am - Family Communion


Wednesdays:


9.30am - Holy Communion





Weddings and Baptisms 


by appointment








29th  July 2012





Trinity 8














Baptisms


Lewis Martin Jay Kelly


Emily –Jayne Kelly


Oliver Martin Kelly


Jade – Louise Kelly


Josh Bowe


Who are all being baptised next Sunday


Members of the congregation are welcome to attend the Baptismal Service 





St Aidan’s Walking Group


On Saturday 4th August we shall be doing a 5 mile family friendly walk around Poynton including part of the Middlewood Way and Macclesfield canal. Meet as usual in St Aidans car park at 8 45am. Further details from Lynne and Bill Tel: 01706 522559











A job (or many) very well done


Thank you to all who have worked so hard to refurbish the Church Hall over the past two months.





Blast From The Past


Sat 8th Sept 7pm for 7.30pm. A musical treat of 1950’s favourites, Old Time, Wartime, Music Hall and Broadway song and dance. Take a nostalgic trip through the decades with Nicky Markham as she acts , sings, taps and performs skits from yesteryear. This will be followed by a 2 course meal with tea or coffee. Bring your own drinks (glasses provided). Admission by ticket only( £10 ) from Keith & Jane - 648955


Or Ken & Joan Davies - 658228








.





National Day of Prayer and Worship at Wembley Sat 29th Sept 2012  Doors open 12.30 and event commences 2.00pm


Tickets and further details from www.ndopwembley.com


 


 

















�Coffee and Tea is served in the Hall after the Service 








INTERCESSIONS�Please add names for the Intercessions in the book at the back of Church.�


��





JUNIOR CHURCH: Children’s Groups meet in the Hall 


during the Morning Service: Kindergarten (3-6) 


                                         Adventurers & Explorers (7–13)








GIFT AID LEGISLATION�If you are a taxpayer and don’t at present make use of the weekly envelope scheme, kindly use the Gift Aid Envelopes you will find near your seat. We will then be able to claim 25p for every £1 you give. Please remember to fill in your name and address.





Welcome to St Aidan’s Church�We are a friendly caring church. �If we can help you in any way, please speak to the Vicar, Sidespersons or any of the Church Officers.








DUTIES NEXT WEEK:    5th August -   Trinity 9




















�
�
Sidespersons�
I Penneyston, Young Stewards


�
�
Coffee rota�
M Swarbrick, B Wareham, C Low


�
�
Hall preparation�
J Molloy, W Hutton


�
�
Junior Church�
Julie B, Gemma, Rachel �
�
Open Church�
1st Aug  AM Jane & Keith  PM Dorothy T; Helena�
�
Church Cleaning�
J & K Lloyd, D Thorneycroft, D Bold�
�









Please email notices to �HYPERLINK "mailto:newsletter@staidan.org.uk"�newsletter@staidan.org.uk� by noon on Weds and if you wish this notice sheet to be emailed to you every week, please contact �HYPERLINK "mailto:newsletter@staidan.org.uk"�newsletter@staidan.org.uk�


Please send items for the website to �HYPERLINK "../../../Elaine/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary Internet Files/Content.IE5/EEHVXBS3/webmaster@staidan.org.uk"��webmaster@staidan.org.uk� 








 The Garden Party


Very many thanks to all who supported the Garden Party in any way. The Sun shone ( Praise The Lord !!!!!) and we all had a lovely afternoon. Church Funds benefited by £550


Thank you to all


Jane and Keith














Gospel Reading


John 6 ; 1-21














